
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR CONFIRMATION OF APPLICATIONS OF AIEEE & AIPMT 

 

 

Dear Candidates, 

 

It is informed that the Application Forms for AIEEE-2011 and AIPMT 2011 received by the 

Board are being processed and thereafter these are being hosted on the concerned websites 

i.e. www.aieee.nic.in and www.aipmt.nic.in for the information to the candidates. If presently, 

the application numbers of some of the candidates are not available on website, they need not  

worry as lots of applications are still to be processed for hosting of application numbers on 

websites. The hosting of the Application Forms number is being done in phased manner. 

Candidates are requested to remain in touch with the respective websites- www.aieee.nic.in 

and www.aipmt.nic in for the latest updation and also required to take the necessary action as 

per the information hosted on the website from time to time.  

 

Candidates are also advised to keep the original receipt of the Speed Post / Regd. Post 

issued by the post office and the photocopy of the filled in Application Form. 

                      C.B.S.E. 
  

 


